
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, October 6, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Classic Hamburger   

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Nicolas Lee 

    Jose Martinez Garcia  

    Alexander Andrade-Albright – October 7 

    Michal Staszkiewicz – October 7 

    Hanna Bato – October 10 

    DaNari Usry – October 10 

 

 

1. The Gurrie Activity Council will hold its first meeting today after school until 4 o’clock 

in Mr. Sullivan’s room. If you’re interested in joining GAC to help with our plans for 

Red Ribbon Week and the Halloween dance, stop by today for our first planning meeting. 

If you’re unable to make it or have any questions, see Mr. Sullivan or Mr. Ingwersen. 
  

2. Attention all boys interested in trying out for the boys’ basketball team. Tryouts for the 

8th grade team will be on Tuesday October 18th they will go until 5:00pm. 7th  

Graders interested in trying out for the boys’ basketball team please sign up with Mr. 

Pontrelli. All boys interested must have a sports physical or a waiver signed before the try 

out date.  If you have any questions see Mr. Pontrelli.  

 

3. PBIS store will be open today during lunch, to recognize the positive choices you have 

made by being ready, safe and respectful! 

 

4. Attention Adventurers!!! 

8th Grade RPG Club will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 122-D.   If you 

have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or visit the Google Classroom 

page for more information. 

 

5.  Yearbook will meet today, after school until 4:00 in room 112 with Dr. McGovern. 

Come see what it's all about! If you can't make the meeting, just send Dr. McGovern a 

note in the yearbook Google Classroom or send an email. Hope to see you there! 

 

6. Congrats to the Gurrie Middle School Math Team for taking 2nd and 3rd place in the 

group 8th grade math competition last night at Nazareth Academy. The math team groups 

included: Peter Kutlich, Ben Sherman, Aiden Ligas, Hunter Schumacher, Eve Muscato, 

Emilee Tydus, Kevin Seiple, Santiago Garcia, and Nolan Fey. Special Congrats to Nolan 

Fey in receiving 1st place in individual and Peter Kutlich for receiving 3rd place in the 

individual competition. The Gurrie Middle School math team will take on 30 schools in 

the next math competition at Fenwick High School on Monday November 15th. 

Interested in joining math team? Please see Ms.Zalewska in room 208 for more 

information!  

 



7. Diversity club and Positive Paws Club will be meeting on Tuesday October 11 at 3:15-

4:00pm to plan and prepare for Unity Day. Unity Day will be on Wednesday October 19 

and it aims to show unity for kindness, acceptance, and inclusion. We would love to hear 

your ideas for this exciting day!  

    


